Friday 3rd February 2023                                
Homework

Spelling: Please practise your spellings. We will have a spelling quiz next Friday. 

	Group 1
	Group 2
	Group 3

	[bookmark: _GoBack]girl
birds
shirt
dirt
skirt
Mr
	wool
blood
wooden
book
looked
could
would
	shiny
shaky
smoky
noisy
tasty
sparkly


You will find your group in your reading journal

Maths: Please complete the activity on Education City. 
https://go.educationcity.com/ 

Writing: This week, we have been learning about adding the suffix -ful and -less. For homework, draw a picture of your favourite book character. Label them with adjectives ending with -ful or -less. How many can you think of? Can you write sentences using your words? e.g Mrs Grinling is very helpful because she thinks of a great plan to stop the pesky seagulls.

You can also complete games on Numbots (Y1) or TTRS (Y2).
Numbots - https://play.numbots.com/#/intro 
TTRS - https://play.ttrockstars.com/ 
You will find your password information in your reading journal.


Reading: Please continue reading at home every night.

IDL – Your log in details have now been added to your reading journals. Please log on and complete a session every week.

Reminders:
PE day – Wednesday and Friday
Please book appointments for Parents Evening. Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th February.
Please make sure any important messages are passed on at our class door or via the office.

